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Having followed the development of the project Mobility and Inclusion in Multilingual Europe 

(MIME) from its start in 2014, The MIME Advisory Board, expresses its appreciation of the 
scientifically innovative and exceptionally multidisciplinary character of this project and 
commends its rich outcomes and output.  
    MIME has produced scientific outcomes, which are also highly socially relevant. It offers 
innovative theoretical, methodological and empirical approaches that stand in their own right. In 
our view, the publications from this project fully meet high quality standards for the scientific 
output of a project of this kind and size.  

    In light of these achievements, we express the hope that scholars involved in the project will be 

offered the opportunity to continue this fruitful work in the future, with the aim of furthering the 

innovative potential that addresses the opportunities and challenges stemming from integration 

and mobility in today’s Europe. 
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